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Patrick D. McCabe 
Superintendent of Schools 

 
 

 
September 21, 2021 
 

 
Dear Akron Elementary School Parents, 
 
This correspondence is to inform you of our decision to postpone the Open House that was 
scheduled for Thursday, September, 23, 2021.  Over the past several days the elementary 
school has experienced 5 confirmed cases of COVID-19 and has seen even more students 
placed in quarantine in accordance with the NYS Department of Health requirements. 
Unfortunately, we are seeing a similar trend at the secondary level. 
 
The decision to postpone the Open House has been made out of an abundance of caution and 
in the best interest of our students, parents, and staff. It is also in keeping with our 
commitment to do all we can to maintain in person learning for our students. We apologize for 
the short notice and any inconvenience this may cause you.  
 
Please understand that we still intend to provide parents an opportunity to meet their child's 
classroom teachers and become familiar with the expectations and many unique aspects of the 
classroom and grade level.  We are looking into dates available and will provide you with 
additional information as quickly as possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Patrick D. McCabe 
Superintendent of Schools 
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